Bobbie Noonan's Child Care

March 2019 Monthly Newsletter 10155 South Roberts Rd.
Palos Hills, IL 60465
708-599-0101

Upcoming Events

- March 1
 March tuition
 Payment due
- March 10
 Daylight Savings time begins, move clocks ahead!!!
- March 20 & 21
 Spring color days
 & Easter parties-let's celebrate the beginning of Spring!
- March 25-29
 Spring break 2019!
 No preschool classes;
 School open for Daycare only

Spring is coming: we are all ready to celebrate!



Spring Break

Spring break this year is the week of March 25-29. School will be open for Daycare only; there will be No Preschool classes. For the Daycare children who do not attend school this week ½ tuition will be due. Please complete the form in the front hallway to let us know if your child will or will not be attending. Thanks!

Summer Fun!

Don't forget about the exciting time to be had this summer by attending summer camp! Our theme is STEAM summer, and topics include Space, Carnival, and Camping. The activity fee is \$30.00 for a spectacular summer!



Happy March Birthdays!!!

Emily Murphy 3/9
Abigail Han 3/9
Isabella Gardner 3/18
Judy Ahmed 3/20



Soccer Shots

Soccer Shots is starting on April 4. Look for information about signing up soon in your child's file.

If you have any clothes that your child has outgrown we would appreciate them for our extra clothes that we keep on hand-just in case! Thank you!!

There is limited space available for summer and fall. If interested pick up paperwork in the office. The summer activity fee is \$30.00 per child and fall is \$100.00 for one child or \$150.00 per family.

St.Patricks Day

We will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day on Friday, March15- don't forget to wear green! We have to watch out for those sneaky leprechauns- they love to make mischief!



Bobbie Noonan's Child Care 10155 S. Roberts Road Palos Hills, IL 60465

Phone: 708-599-0101

Fax: (708) 599-0561

E-mail:

palos.director@ bobbienoonans.com